
House Judiciary Committee 

82 Smith Street 

Providence, RI 02903 

 

 

Michael R. Lanowy 

P.O. Box 3621 

Cranston, RI 02910 

 

Dear members of the House Judiciary Committee, 

I am writing in support of House Bill 5663.  This is common sense legislation that should not 
even be required in statute.  We are talking about people who have violated the laws of our country.  
Undocumented aliens who are caught into the criminal justice system should be deported and all 
necessary steps to assist federal authorities in that endeavor should be made to protect our citizens 
from exposure to more crime.  Documented foreigners as well agree to abide by our laws when given 
permission to come to this country on a temporary status.  Violation of our laws could cause that 
permission to be revoked, and the person deported.  Any Federal Agency who lodges an immigration 
detainer should have that detainer honored by any authority who has custody of someone who has 
violated our laws.  I am in strong support of this legislation. 

 

Michael R. Lanowy 
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